The CMP Project Manager has informed us that the line crews will
be starting the process of swapping the wires over to the new poles
as early as Monday August 28 or earliest possible date after.
Motorists should expect momentary delays while this process is
being completed. The crews will be working diligently to keep
delays as short as possible while working in the safest of manors.



